
 
 

  
    

 

 

 

3 February 2021 

 

Transport for NSW 

 
Attention to:  
Senior Manager Environment 
Parramatta Light Rail 
130 George St, Parramatta, NSW 2150 
 
 

Review of L030221 Incident Report  
 
 
Pursuant to SSI8285 Condition of Approval A23 (d) ii), as the approved Environmental 
Representative, I confirm that I have reviewed the L030221 Incident Report, for the Church St, 
North Parramatta incident, dated 3 February 2021, prepared by Parramatta Connect, for 
consistency with the requirements of the Conditions of Approval A45. 
 
In my opinion the aforementioned document is consistent with the requirements included in or 
required under the terms of the Conditions of Approval, specifically A45, for the Parramatta Light Rail 
(Stage 1) development. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

 
 

 
Environmental Representative 

 
  

 

   
 




